
 

January 26, 2023 
 

Dear Providers, 

 

The COVID-19 Public Health Emergency has been extended through April 11, 2023. The 60-day notice is expected from the U.S. 
Department of Health & Human Services on February 10, 2023. Eligibility renewals for Medicaid recipients (members) will be 
initiated in April. Providers and community partners are asked to continue outreach to members to help them prepare by 
following these steps: 

 Update their contact information with this website: UpdateMyAddress  

 Complete and return the renewal packet or request for information from the Division of Welfare and Supportive 
Services (DWSS). More information for members is available here.  

 Create and use an Access Nevada account, accessnevada.dwss.nv.gov, to receive notices/texts when a renewal is due. 
This tool eliminates the need to wait for the mail or be concerned about losing mail. 

 Contact their local DWSS office for assistance or ask questions about any correspondence they receive. 

 Sign up to receive notifications direct from Nevada Medicaid by downloading the NV Medicaid App and/or signing 
up for the ListServ.  

 

The plan for the unwinding of the Public Health Emergency in Nevada is available here. Questions can be sent to 

KyPlaskon@DHCFP.nv.gov. 
 
 
Reference: DHCFP Web Announcement 2990 
 
 

 
 

COVID-19 UNWIND: Providers Asked to Help Prepare Medicaid 
Members for End of Public Health Emergency 
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